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The Mission of Corpus Christi University Parish is to 

be a sign and instrument of the presence of Christ 

at the University of Toledo. With reliance on God and 

guidance from the Catholic tradition, we strive to form 

a community of faith which promotes the spiritual, 

intellectual and moral development of all its members, 

so together we can work for justice and peace and offer 

effective leadership in church and society.

A MEMBER OF THE SAINT AGNES DEANERY

MASS ATTENDANCE: AUGUST 11, 2013
Sunday, 11am ................................... 402

CONTRIBUTIONS: JULY 28, 2013
Checks  ................................... $2,320.00
Electronic  ..........................................$0
Loose Collection  ...................... $485.07
Total  ....................................... $2,805.07

Weekly average amount needed  
to meet 2013-2014 budget 
$6,862.75

Required Sunday collection  
needed for the year 
$350,000.00

Amount contributed to date 
$26,588.91 

Thank you for your gifts. We welcome  
all gifts of time, talent and treasure.

PARISH REGISTRATION
At the beginning of each fall semester our parish reconstitutes itself. 
Help us serve you by filling out a card… even if you have done so in 
the past. Students since your information changes each year it is very 
important that you re-register. Please be sure to fill out both sides of 
the registration form. Students who are registered at their home parish 
can also be registered at CCUP because this will be your UT parish. 
Permanent Community members, even though you have probably done so 
many times in the past, please fill out your registration card again. If your 
contact information has not changed since last year then please simply 
put your name on the card and fill out the back. 

MUSIC PRACTICE
Anyone who sings or plays an instrument is invited to join in our Sunday 
celebration of the Eucharist. Music practice is held on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays at 7:30pm. The Tuesday practice is for 4:30pm and 11:00am 
Mass, the Wednesday for 6:00pm.

FALL, 2013 CATHOLIC STUDIES COURSES 
Instructor Dr. Peter Feldmeier: Westerns Religions 08/19/13 to 12/13/13 
Tue/Thur 2-3:15 p.m. Bowman-Oddy Laboratories 1059 and Roman 
Catholicism 8/19/13 to 12/13/13 Tue/Thur 9:30-10:45 a.m. Rocket Hall 
1555. Flyers are available on the table in the Gathering Space. 

CSA missions trip to Jamaica

P: 419.531.4992
F: 419.531.1775

VISIT US AT: 
www.ccup.org

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 
9am - 5pm (Monday through Friday)

Service Music:  Mass of Joy and Peace
  G3 #207, #208, #211, #212, #215, #216
Readings:  G3 #1104

Opening Song:   Gather Us In    G3 #848
      vs. 1,2,3
Children’s Liturgy of the Word Dismissal Song (11 am only):
 Let the children come to me.
 Let the children come to me, for the kingdom of heaven,  
 the kingdom of heaven belongs to such as these.

Responsorial Psalm:

Preparation of the Gifts:  We Are the Light of the World   
      G3 #592
      vs. 1-8

Communion:   The Supper of the Lord

Closing Song:   Go Make a Difference G3 #775
      vs. 1,2,3 

Music reprinted under OneLicense.net A-720245 and CCLI 5002642



From Fr. Jeremy

Friends,

I am away this weekend on an annual vacation with some priest friends.  Enjoy Fr. Alan Zobler.  You may not want 
me back after you meet him!

The semester is off to a great start, and we had such a successful mixer last weekend.  Students and Permanent 
Community joined together for lots of fun and fellowship.  I want to offer a special thanks to all the students and 
Permanent Community members who helped to put this night on!  

Next weekend, CSA hosts Men’s and Women’s Retreats.  This year, the men are retreating at Camp Widewater, and 
the women are away at the Pines Retreat Center in Fremont.  This is a wonderful opportunity for the students to 
get away and to spend time reflecting and praying about those aspects of faith which are unique to them as men 
and women.  I will be away on these retreats for the 4:30 PM Mass, but will return for the 11 AM and 6 PM Masses.  

Let us grow together into Corpus Christi,

Fr. Jeremy

Receiving Donation Statements for Your Taxes

Just a reminder that last year we decided to discontinue our practice of automatically sending out end 
of year donation statements to parishioners who have given over a certain amount.  If you would like a 
statement of your 2019 charitable gifts, please call or email our secretary Becky at bfournier@ccup.org.  
Please let her know if you would like the statement sent to you or if you would like to pick it up at church.  
Our bookkeeper Deacon Bob Fedynich will then prepare your donation statement.   

Above all, thank you for all the generous gifts of time, talent, and treasure that you made to CCUP in 
2019!  

Fr. Jeremy

Pax Christi

FOOD FOR OTHERS: The collection for the month of February is the weekend of Feb.15 & 16.  We will 
be donating to Helping Hands of St. Louis, a Toledo Diocese Outreach location.  Their specific needs 
are powdered milk, canned fruit, canned meat (including Chef Boyardee products), soup (NOT tomato), 
sweetened cereal and larger sizes of coffee and sugar for their soup kitchen.  Additionally, non-perishable 
food items, unopened cat and dog food, and personal hygiene products are welcome.  Paper and plastic 
bags are also accepted.  See poster and flyers at the entrances.  Pax Christi thanks you for your continued 
generosity!

talk on immigration: On February 9th, after the 11:00 Mass in the Meeting Room, Pax Christi will 
host two speakers who will explore the issue of immigration.  Sister Andrea Inkrott works for Project 
Hope in Archbold, OH which provides legal services for immigrants.  Her sister, Sister Carol Inkrott, will 
have just returned from the border on February 6th.  She will share what she experienced there.  Come 
and explore this very important issue.



Please visit our website for detailed information about programs and activities at www.ccup.org

CCUP WEEKLY ACTIVITY & LITURGICAL CALENDAR
Sunday, February 9
     Mass (Bobbi Filipiak)..........................11:00 a.m........................................................Church
     Pax Christi Immigration Presentation..12:00 p.m.............................................Meeting Room
     Music Practice (6PM Mass)...................5:00 p.m........................................................Church
     Mass (Darlene DeBruine)......................6:00 p.m........................................................Church
     Student Dinner.....................................7:00 p.m.............................................Meeting Room
Monday, February 10
     Mass (Barb Fedynich)..........................12:05 p.m........................................................Chapel
Tuesday, February 11
     Adoration & Confessions.......................7:00 p.m........................................................Chapel
     Music Practice (11 AM Mass).................7:30 p.m........................................................Church
     Mass....................................................8:00 p.m........................................................Chapel
Wednesday, February 12
     Mass..................................................12:05 p.m........................................................Chapel
     R.C.I.A.................................................7:00 p.m.............................................Meeting Room
Friday, February 14
     Mass (For Our Parishioners)................12:05 p.m........................................................Chapel
Saturday, February 15
     Mass...................................................4:30 p.m.........................................................Church
Sunday, February 16
     Mass..................................................11:00 a.m........................................................Church
     St. Martin de Porres Presentation.......12:00 p.m..............................................Meeting Room
     Music Practice (6 PM Mass)..................5:00 p.m........................................................Church
     Mass...................................................6:00 p.m........................................................Church
     Student Dinner....................................7:00 p.m..............................................Meeting Room

Blue - Student Activities; Red - Permanent Community Activities; Green - All Are Welcome; 
Purple - Mass [ "( )" - Mass Intention]; Pink - Sacramental Preparation

january 26
Attendance

  Saturday, 4:30 p.m.  ..........................................................  149
  Sunday, 11:00 a.m.  ..........................................................  335
  Sunday,  6:00 p.m.  ...........................................................  138
  Total  .................................................................................  622

TITHE: Holy land pilgrimage: Fr. Jeremy Miller 
and Fr. Phil Smith will be taking several of our 
students to visit the Holy Land this May. This 11-day 
trip will give the students spiritual growth to explore 
the places and locations where Jesus was born, 
performed miracles, and spoke various parables.

*contributions will be published in a later 
bulletin this month.

March 8
March 15

April 5

Hospitality Help needed

Please email or call 
Becky Fournier if you would 
like more information or are 
willing to help!

It’s more than providing food a� er Mass, 
it’s cultivating community!

Mass Intentions: Anyone who would like 
a Mass intention said for someone at any of 
our Masses, please call the Parish Office for 
available days and Mass times.

Baptisms: This sacrament is generally celebrated 
the fourth Sunday of each month. Any parents 
who want their child baptized at Corpus Christi 
University Parish, please call Tom & Lynn Guitteau  
at 419-536-4022 or our Parish Secretary, Becky 
Fournier at 419-531-4992 for information.



Black History Month & St. Martin de Porres Parish

During the month of February each year, we honor the achievements and 
contributions of African-Americans as part of Black History Month.  This is a 
special time of celebration for St. Martin de Porres parish down the street from us, 
which is a parish made up of primarily black parishioners.  

St. Martin de Porres is in the midst of a capital campaign to maintain their buildings 
and to continue their important ministries.  After the 11 a.m. Mass on Sunday, 
February 16th, there will be a short presentation in the Meeting Room on the 
ministry of St. Martin de Porres parish and some financial needs they have going 
forward.  

I intend to help them in any way that I can with parish tithes and other contributions.  
If you would like to see how you can help, join us for the presentation.  

Fr. Jeremy



Diocesan Magazine
This past year, the diocese started a diocesan magazine called Graceful Living.  
Here is some information about the initiative:
Who receives the magazine in the mail? 42,000 magazines are mailed to active 
parishioners from every parish between the ages of 55 and 85.

How is the magazine funded? It is funded through advertising, grants, the annual 
Catholic Communication Campaign collection, and reader support (we have an 
envelope in this issue for those who would specifically like give to the magazine – 
receiving the magazine is not dependent on a donation).

How often will the magazine be published? We plan to publish twice per year.

The second issue is here! If you do not receive it at home, you can get a copy from 
the table in the Gathering Space in the first two weeks of February! Can’t wait? 
You can see the magazine online now! Visit toledodiocese.org.

CCUP Prayer Network: If you would like to add an intention to the Corpus Christi Prayer 
Network, please email: ccupprayernetwork@gmail.com, or call Lucy Abu-Absi at 419-491-
8383. Please notify Lucy at this same address with any changes to your email address or if 
you would like to be added to the network. Thank you so much to all the faithful prayers! You 
add strength to our parish.

Save the date for Monday night, April 27th at 6 p.m.

Sr. Joy and Fr. Jeremy will again be serving as guest waiters at the Bethany House 
fundraiser this spring. 
Bethany House provides safe shelter for survivors of domestic violence and their 
children.
More information to come!

Electronic Funds Transfer:  Are you interested in having your offertory donation 
to Corpus Christi University Parish deducted from either your checking or savings 
account? This deduction would be on a regular basis, once a month, to take the place 
of your weekly donation at Mass. If you are interested, there are forms in the Gathering 
Space, or in the parish office. Please contact the parish office at 419-531-4992 with 
any questions.

CCUP Paypal Account:  If you would like to make a payment or contribution simply go 
online to our web page www.ccup.org and click on “Electronic Payments”. Scroll down 
to the item that pertains to your payment and fill in the amount you wish to pay. Then 
proceed as instructed. The categories are Donations, Lectures, Retreats, and Habitat 
for Humanity Spring Break Trip, Event tickets. This process is secured by Paypal. We 
ask that you go through our web page to access your account and that you not go online 
directly to Paypal.

AT CORPUS CHRISTI UNIVERSITY PARISH we want our students 
to "feel at home." We want to not only be a resource for spiritual 
growth, worship and reflection, but also a place where you'll 
gather and meet great friends, have great times and gather great 
memories that will last a lifetime. Our community is welcoming 
and supportive. Our two student organizations - CSA (on Main 
Campus) and Newman Club (at the Health Science Campus) have 
many resources to support student life at the University of Toledo. 

home
Feel At



Catholic Student
Association 

Event Calendar

University of Toledo UNDERGRADUATE Catholic Student Association (CSA) and GRADUATE 
STUDENT Newman Club: Did you know that if you are a Catholic at the University of Toledo, you are 
automatically a member of CSA or the Newman Club? The Catholic Student Association is one of 
the largest co-ed organizations on the University of Toledo’s campus. Associated with Corpus Christi 
University Parish, it serves as the Catholic student organization on campus, fostering spiritual, social 
and academic growth. Check online or the weekly bulletin for updates, contact information and 
pictures.

home
Feel At

The Catholic presence at the University of Toledo

Find us online:
 www.utoledocsa.org and www.ccup.org 

Join our Group on Facebook: 
Catholic Student Association (CSA)

Follow us on Twitter:  @UToledoCSA and on 
Instagram:  utoledocsa

College Students In Need of First 
Communion or Confirmation

Besides the RCIA process, Corpus 
Christi offers a condensed program 
for those college students who 
were baptized Catholic but who 

never received First Communion or Confirmation.  
If you are in that situation and would be interested 
in receiving your remaining Sacraments of 
Initiation, please contact Fr. Jeremy at jmiller@
ccup.org.

S AV E  T H E  D AT E S !
Mark the following events on your calendar. 

Don't miss out on any of these great events going on this 
semester:

BIG Event - March 21 @ 10 am
Songfest - March 28 @ 5 pm

RockeTHON - April 4 @ 10 am
Campus HEAT - April 14 @ 6 pm

CSA Gala – April 18 @ 6 pm
Walk for Water - April 19 @ 2 pm

Join us for 

Holy Power Hour

Friday, October 21
8:00 p.m.

Adoration, 
worship 

music, 
and 

fellowship
with 

classmates

Controversial Issues Discussion

Join us Wednesday, February 19th from 
7pm - 8pm in the Student Union (Room 
2582) to discuss today's controversial 

issues.



STUDENT
BOOK

STUDY

T H E  L I T E R A R Y  A L L I A N C E ' S

C O M E  J O I N  I N  S T U D Y I N G  P O P E
F R A N C I S '  L E T T E R  T O  Y O U N G

P E O P L E !  H E A R  W H A T  T H E  P O P E
H A S  T O  S A Y  T O  Y O U !

 
A L L  M A T E R I A L S  P R O V I D E D .

C O M E  W H E N  Y O U  C A N !

F R I D A Y S  4 : 0 0
@  C C U P  N E W M A N

R O O M S
S T A R T I N G  J A N .  3 1

Contact Kim with questions kkunkle@ccup.org


